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On 11 December 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki invited three members of the JICA Overseas 

Cooperation Volunteers (JOCVs) to his official residence to get the final reports 

of two JOCVs who will complete their terms of service and return to Japan in January, 

and the interim report of one JOCV. 

The JOCVs were Mr. Hodaka Kato (Namibia Institute of Mining and Technology), Mr. 

Kenichi Harada (National Institute For Educational Development), and Mr. Katsutoshi 

Tomita (Moreson Special School). 

Ambassador Nishimaki explained to them that the Japanese government has received 

recognition from the Namibian government for its support to the education sector 

and the activities of each JOCV has subsequently led to this recognition and that 

they have laid a good foundation for bilateral relations. 

 

（From Left）Ms. Sasagawa（JICA Namibia Office）, Mr. Harada,          

Ambassador Nishimaki, Mr. Kato and Mr. Tomita  


